
Interoffice Memorandum 

GOVERNMENT May 24, 2019 
Fl, O RI DA 

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
and Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Mark V. Massaro, P.E. , Director, Public Works Departme 

CONTACT PERSON: Christine N. Lofye, P. E., ManagerC 
Traffic Engineering Division 

PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7890 

SUBJ: Installation of "No Parking" signs on the east and south sides of Waterford 
Creek Boulevard between addresses 14006 and 14114 

The Waterford Creek subdivision residents requested Traffic Engineering Division to limit 
parking on Waterford Creek Boulevard between the addresses 14006 and 14114. 

The Waterford Creek subdivision residents submitted signed petitions and ballots were mailed 
to the property owners. The result of the survey was that 81 % of the returned ballots from the 
property owners were in favor of restricting parking between addresses 14006 and 14114 on 
Waterford Creek Boulevard. 

The Traffic Engineering Division recommends approval of the establishment of a "No 
Parking" zone on the east and south sides of Waterford Creek Boulevard between addresses 
14006 and 14114. 

Action Requested: Approval of "No Parking" signs installation on the east and south 
sides of Waterford Creek Boulevard between addresses 14006 and 
14114. District 4. 

MVM/CNL/ AHW 
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District 4: Maribel Gomez Cordero 
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